
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION IV 

Mr. Richard L. Arsenault, CSP 
HSE Manager 
C&J Spec-Rent Services, Inc. 
dba Casedhole Solutions 
3990 Rogerdale 
Houston, TX 77042 

1600 E. LAMAR BLVD. 
ARLINGTON, TX 76011-4511 

February 18, 2015 

SUBJECT: VOID LETTER CONCERNING NEW LICENSE APPLICATION 
CONTROL NUMBER 585365 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received your request for a new license 
application in letter dated November 20, 2015. A review of your new license application 
conducted by this office identified the need to obtain additional information from your company. 
A telephone conference call was held on February 18, 2015, with the NRC and your consultant 
representatives, Ray Dickes and Tom Wood of Dickes and Wood Consulting, to explain the 
additional information needed by the NRC. 

Since your response will take time to develop, your new license application is being voided 
without prejudice. You can submit your response letter to: US NRC Region IV, ATTN: DNMS 
Licensing Assistant, 1600 East Lamar Boulevard , Arlington, TX 76011-4511, and the NRC will 
reactivate your new license application request and will complete the review process. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/readinq-rm/adams.html. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Docket: 030-38791 
Control: 585365 

Sincerely, 

;fJaM~~ 
Latischa Hanson, Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 


